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Annex 5. 

The results of the Round table regarding FSC development in Tomsk 
oblast that was conducted on 20 of June, 2006 

Round Table regarding FSC development in Tomsk oblast was conducted on 20 of June. The 
aim of the round table was to discuss the process of FSC development in Tomsk oblast. Please, 
see the results of the Round table below. 

The results of the Round table 

Name Organization Contact 
telephone 

Proposal for FSC certification 
development 

1. Krivec 
Svetlana 
Arnoldovna  

IMPAKS SO 
RAS (Russian 
Academy of 
Sciences, RAS) 

 I’m ready to participate in the research in 
order to identify the forests that are of 
highly importance regarding FSC 
principals.  

2. Kibish Igor 
Viktorovich 

Forestry agency 
of Tomsk oblast 

 • IIES should take copies of the 
documents from the Forestry agency 
regarding the creterias of forest lands 

• To write a letter to Tomsk oblast 
governor with the proposal of cooperation 
concerning involvement of forestry 
companies in the project 

3. Loichenko 
Galina 
Sergeevna 

Assinovskii 
forestry 

 We are ready to be certified as a second 
forestry if we find money for the Forestry 
Management Plan. 

Nowadays we will be developing local 
communities birch bark business with IIES 
help. 

4. Pisareva 
Olga 

Oblast state 
institution 
«Tomskselles» 

 We will be happy to be involved in the 
project activities. 

5. Rogachev 
Vladimir 
Nikolaevich 

Kaltayskii 
forestry 

 We think that it is better if forest company 
apply for the certificate of Forest 
management (FM), but not forestry. 

6. Kudryvcev 
Aleksey 

Postgraduate 
student 

 I’m ready to participate in the project as an 
environmental awareness specialist if it is 
necessary. 

7. Murzaxanov 
Evgenii 

IIES  Agreed that a letter to the governor of 
Tomsk should be prepared. 

8. Gorina 
Nataliy 

Department of 
Natural 
Resources and 
Nature 
Protection of 
Administration 
of Tomsk oblast 

 Agreed with the people suggestions. 

9. Svetlana IIES  The results of Moscow business trip were 



 2

Kozlova discussed very successfully. Participants 
agreed with the opinion of the Moscow 
experts. Next steps of FSC development 
were confirmed: 

• letter to the governor; 

• search and confirmation of the 
felling company; 

• search for the financial opportunity 
for the research regarding 
identification the forests that are of 
highly importance regarding FSC 
principals. 

 


